
 
 

 
 

May 7, 2020 

 

Dear Members of the Goodwin University Magnet Schools Community, 

On Tuesday, May 5, Governor Ned Lamont announced all in-person classes at all public 

school facilities in Connecticut will remain cancelled for the rest of the 2019-2020 

academic year.  

In keeping with this decision, Goodwin Magnet Schools will remain closed and 

continue to implement our approach to ongoing educational opportunities until the 

scheduled last day of school for each school and program. Currently, Goodwin Magnet 

School Administration and School leadership are planning and reviewing end of the 

year protocols to ensure that we can close school ensuring that faculty, staff and 

students can perform or fulfill any necessary end of the year procedures in a safe and 

orderly fashion. More information will be forthcoming from school administration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Craig Drezek 
Superintendent 
Goodwin University Magnet Schools 
 


